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5th June 2020  

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

  

We are looking forward to welcoming your daughter to The Ladies’ College in September.  As a result of 

current Public Health restrictions, some normal transition activities in school may not be possible. Please 

be assured that we remain in discussion with Education Services and will work proactively to support your 

daughter with her move to the College.  
 

We will be in contact again very soon to provide more details of our online transition program, with the 

caveat that our preference is to meet in person, if that is permitted. Our current understanding is that we 

would need to be in Phase 5 to do this. In the meantime, we are in the process of setting up an online page. 

Please visit www.ladiescollege.com and click on the ‘Transition’ page (found under ‘Our School’ ‘Senior 

School’).  

 

Over the next few weeks, we will be uploading more information and films linked to College life.  I hope 

that you and your daughter enjoy browsing these pages. Please could I also ask that you put 24th June 19:00 

in your diary for our Parent Information Evening. Further information about this evening will be sent out 

in due course.  
 

Our aim is to make the transition process as smooth as possible for both students and parents and to help 

you to become more familiar with the College, to meet key staff and to outline the practicalities of our daily 

routine.    
 

Above all, our priority is to ensure your daughter feels confident and reassured in making her 

transition to The Ladies’ College Senior School.  
 

Please do look at our well-being page on the website, using the link below  

https://www.ladiescollege.com/information/pastoral-care and follow us on social media for the latest 

updates, news and further support.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via email 

at vmitchell@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  
Dr V. Mitchell  

http://www.ladiescollege.com/
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